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Despite the challenges of 2020, our Fund Finance team at Cadwalader was fortunate to have a
good year. We are extremely appreciative of our clients and counterparties. Thank you for
entrusting us with your important matters. With the way the final weeks of 2020 break, this will
be the last FFF of the year. Thanks so much for all of your contributions to, and support of,
FFF. Like many of you, we are ready for 2021.

We are excited about a number of new initiatives we are undertaking next year to try and
contribute more to your business and to the fund finance market generally. We hope to
announce some exciting new additions to our team, as well as a new Pink Book and an
updated and improved data project, all early in the New Year. Stayed tuned – FFF will be back
on Friday, January 8th. Special thanks to our Cadwalader associates. You all really came
through for our clients in the 4th quarter. Have a great and safe holiday all!
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